
 

 
27th January 2025 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and families  

  

I continue to be delighted with the exceptional politeness, positivity and dedication of our school 

community. It is wonderful to be able to receive and share so many pieces of positive feedback from our 

students.  

  

Parent Survey  

  

The views of our parents, carers and families are really important to us and we are keen to understand 

your feedback about the school so we can continue on our journey to provide the best education for all 

students in the school community. Please take a few minutes to complete this short survey by Friday 31st 

January https://forms.office.com/e/hGiYssPZTP If you have any other questions or concerns, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school directly.  

    

Parent Information Evening  

  

I am very pleased to invite you to attend our next regular Parent and Carer Information Evening 

scheduled to take place on Tuesday, 4th February from 18.00–19.00. Please complete this booking form 

to help us in our planning.   

  

Key dates  

  

14th Feb - last day of the half term  

24th Feb – school closed to students for staff training  

25th Feb – all students return to school  

27th Feb – Year 8 Progress Evening  

6th March – Year 12 and 13 Progress Evening  

  

Yours faithfully  

  

Dan Wendon  

Headteacher  

  

https://forms.office.com/e/hGiYssPZTP
https://forms.office.com/e/WMFwwqyGJv

